## BETH-EL STUDENT NURSE ASSOCIATION

MONTHLY NEWSLETTER - SEPTEMBER 2021

#### **NEXT BSNA MEETING**

October 4th, 2021 at 12:30 in UHAL 180

#### **MERCH**

We are selling t-shirts! There are currently two different designs (pictured to the right), priced at \$10 each. If you would like to purchase one or have questions, email Emma Bonner at ebonner@uccs.edu or you can come purchase one at the next BSNA meeting on October 4th. New merch is coming soon, so be on the lookout for that!





\*\*PLEASE BRING CASH, CHECKS, OR VENMO TO BUY MERCHANDISE\*\*

#### **MENTOR/MENTEE PROGRAM**

We will be starting the mentor mentee program up again this year! If you have any questions or want to be involved, please contact Anna Weisensee at aweisens@uccs.edu

### **COMMUNITY SERVICE OPPORTUNITIES**



BSNA has created some amazing community service opportunities for the month of September that students are able to participate in! There will be a donation box for an organization called TESSA outside of Shellie's office from September 14th - October 15th. TESSA is a local organization designed to help those experiencing domestic abuse. TESSA provides shelter, food, case management, housing assistance, counseling, and support to female survivors and their children. This past year has been exceptionally difficult for the facility, and they are in desperate need of donations! All donations must be new, NO USED ITEMS will be accepted due to covid. We will be collecting hygiene products such as pads, tampons, shampoo, conditioner, socks, underwear, diapers, etc. Additionally, if anyone would like to suggest more volunteer opportunities, please fill out this link: https://forms.gle/9uFYRsc5osHRomrP9 or reach out to Madisyn Gullo at mgullo@uccs.edu with any questions you may have!

### TREK THE TRAIL

The eighth annual Trek the Trail 5K is on Saturday, October 2, 2021! The proceeds from this event go towards funding student scholarships. If you wish to participate, check-in is at 8:00am and the 5K will start at 9:00am. Trek the Trail begins and ends in Lot 580 here at UCCS. Fees to participate: \$30 if you choose to register the day of the 5K, \$25 for members of the community, and \$20 for all UCCS students, alumni, faculty, and staff. Please participate in this awesome event! To learn more about Trek the Trail, please visit

https://johnsonbethel.uccs.edu/trek-the-trail



### **BOO AT THE ZOO**



Boo at the Zoo is a fun event BSNA will be participating in at the Cheyenne Mountain Zoo. We will be handing out candy at a Spooky Treat Station on Sunday, October 24th from 3:00pm to 8:30pm. If you wish to join us, please sign up at our next BSNA meeting on October 4th, or email Madisyn Gullo at mgullo@uccs.edu. Please note that if you sign up, you must stay for the entire shift.

# **NSNA CONVENTION AND BENEFITS**

The annual NSNA convention will be in Salt Lake City, Utah from April 6th to 10th, 2022. Becoming a member of the National Student Nurses Association entitles you to several benefits. These benefits include:

- Career Planning opportunities
- · Subscription to Imprint, the professional magazine for student nurses
- Discounts on study tools/NCLEX Reviews, Health & Liability Insurance, Apparel, School Supplies and Hotels
- Discounts on NSNA Annual Convention & MidYear Conference registration fees
- · Discounts on student membership in select professional nursing organizations
- · NSNA Leadership University Honor Society
- · Earn school credit through NSNA Leadership U
- · Leadership development and community outreach opportunities
- · Awards program
- Scholarship Opportunities
- Members enjoy free access to establish their very own online Professional Portfolio
- Preparation for the NCLEX Preparation for practice (NSNA members receive
  25% discount on Lippincott NCLEX-RN PassPoint)

